Minutes ARE August 10, 2011
General Meeting called to order at 19:01 by Dick K5SHT
Members present:  
Dick K5SHT, Chris KE5KPC, Al KE5CNW, Archie K5ABZ, James WJ2K, Joe KE5DUP, Pete KC5IMZ, John W5FFS, Jim Weldon KI4CUD
Minutes:   
Pete made a motion to accept the minutes with the change of Ted as a member, seconded by Joe. Motion passed.  
Treasures report:  
For the period of 7-1-11 to 7-31-11.  We had no transactions for July the balance is $1269.27.  Pete made a motion, seconded by Joe.  Motion passed.
Repeater:
Echolink we need to find out why we are not able to connect to Echolink at the Police Department.  We tried 3 different computers and were not able to connect.  Jim has the interface up and running on his laptop and the old Kenwood Radio.  He suggests that we have a fan on the radio to keep it cool.  Jim should have it ready to go by the next meeting.  
Unfinished Business: 

New Business:  
Al is going to keep track of volunteer hours for the club and report it to the city.  This way the city knows what we are doing.  Archie will help Al keep track on who checks in to the net and send the info to Al.  Archie is going to keep the net open and will after he has conducted the business of the net he will open it up for free time.

Jim made a comment that maybe we should consider putting our training and presentations on to the website and maybe broadcast a summary on the air during out check-in nets.

Presentation:
James gave a presentation on Solar Energy for use in ham radio.  He is going to build a system that he can use to keep his batteries charged and run a few lights in the house. www.everbrightsolar.net is the website he purchased the panels from.
Motion to adjourn was made by Al at 19:38, seconded by Pete.  Motion passed 

Minutes are submitted by:

Chris KE5KPC Euless ARC Secretary
